
I strongly support Senate Bill 998.  As an Oregonian and voter, I want to bring more sanity and humanity 
to our state, and this bill does a tiny bit of that by acknowledging the humanity and reality of bicycle 
riders. Our legal system too often behaves as if it does not even know what bicycles are and who rides 
them.  This is a fantastic chance to show that Oregon accepts and even supports people who ride 
bicycles.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Michael Orlosky 
Portland, OR.  
 


